WPGO (AM), Horseheads, NY
Facility ID No. 10687

DECLARATION

I, James R. Baker, President of Montrose Broadcasting Corporation (Montrose), licensee
of WPGO (AM), Horseheads, NY (the “Station™), hereby declare that the following responses to
the questions set forth in the Federal Communications Commission’s EEO Audit Letter dated
March 21, 2022, are true to the best of my knowledge and belief:

(a) WPGO (AM) is not required to have an EEO recruitment program because it has no full-
time employees.

(b) There are no pending or resolved complaints involving WPGO (AM) filed during the current
license term before anyone having competent jurisdiction under federal, state, territorial, or
local law, alleging unlawful discrimination in the employment practices of the Station on the
basis of race, color, religion, national origin, or sex.
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